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Achieving Excellence 

 

 
Headteacher Mr R Warburton BA (Hons), PGCE 

September 2022 

Open Evening Thursday 22nd September 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

I am delighted to invite you to our Open Evening on the 22nd September. We are excited to welcome you to 

meet our students, teachers and support staff. Each subject will showcase a range of events throughout the 

school which demonstrate how we celebrate and embrace opportunities within and beyond the classroom. We 

would love you to share the evening with us and see how we focus on Achieving Excellence in all we do.  

 

There are two identical events on over the evening, with the time of attendance based upon the primary school 

your child attends.  

 

Thursday 22nd September 2022 
 

Doors open at 16:00. Headteacher’s address starts at 16:15 
(Capacity in the hall will be limited.) 

 
Event finishes at 17:40 17:40 

Thursday 22nd September 2022 
 

Doors open at 18:00. Headteacher’s address starts at 18:15 
(Capacity in the hall will be limited.) 

 
Event finishes at 19.40 

Year 6 students from the following feeder Primary Schools: 

• Leftwich Community Primary School 

• Kingsmead Primary School 

• Davenham C of E Primary School 
 

Year 6 students from the following feeder Primary Schools: 
• Antrobus St Mark's C of E Primary School 
• Charles Darwin Community Primary School 
• Comberbach Primary School 
• Great Budworth C of E Primary School  
• Moulton School 
• Witton Church Walk C of E Primary School 
• Year 6 students and their parents/carers from any 
other Primary School 

 

I look forward to talking to you about our core values, which you will see modelled by students and staff 

throughout the evening, underpin what we do: 

• Aspiration - Aim high, dream big 

• Kindness - caring for yourself and others 

• Pride - in who you are and the success of others 
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In April 2022 Ofsted visited and confirmed that we remain an outstanding school. Ofsted stated that, ‘This is a 

friendly and welcoming school. Leaders and staff have very high expectations of pupils’ achievement. Pupils 

benefit greatly from a broad, ambitious and exciting curriculum. They achieve highly and are exceptionally 

well prepared for the next stage of their education.’ We hope you can join us on Thursday 22nd September and 

see this in action. 

 

If you are unable to attend, please visit our website and explore the information we have shared. There are 

curriculum showcases to enjoy at your leisure. Additionally, please follow, like and subscribe to our Twitter feed, 

Facebook page, YouTube channel and website to get a sense of life at The county High School Leftwich. 

 

We look forward to welcoming you with kindness and would be proud if your aspiration is to join us in the 

future. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Mr R Warburton  

Headteacher 
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